
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

 

National Immunization Awareness Week 
 
Start Date:  April 24, 2023 
End Date:  April 30, 2023 
Nunavut-wide 60 sec         
  
National Immunization Awareness Week (NIAAW) is an annual event that recognizes 
the importance of immunization for people of all ages. There has never been a more 
important time to raise awareness and confidence in vaccination safety and efficiency.   
 
Over the last three years, the COVID-19 pandemic has highlighted just how important 
vaccines are to our collective health and our health care system. Routine vaccinations 
are important for everyone but are especially critical for infants and toddlers. Routine 
childhood vaccinations protect your child from serious illnesses and keep others safe by 
reducing the risk of disease spreading from person to person.  
 
Most of your child’s vaccinations are completed between birth and six years of age. 
Many vaccines are given more than once, at different ages and in different 
combinations.  
 
As children grow, the protection they received against diseases from some of the 
routine childhood vaccines begins to wear off. For the protection to continue, various 
booster doses are required. It is important to stay up to date with immunizations during 
the school years into young adulthood to ensure protections remains.  
 
To find out what immunizations are needed in childhood and adolescence to ensure 
protection against disease, visit the Government of Nunavut website or talk to your local 
health provider. It is also a good reminder to ensure you are up to date with the COVID-
19 vaccines recommended for you, including booster doses.  
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https://gov.nu.ca/health/information/immunization


ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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